
 

 

High Commissioner of India to the UK 

Ms. Gaitri Issar Kumar 

High Commission 

London 

October 29th, 2021 

 

Sub: People’s concerns in India/UK for taking immediate action to address the Climate 

Crisis at the UN COP 26  

 

Dear Honorable Ambassador-Ji: 

 

As the Prime Minister is coming to Scotland for the COP 26 Summit, we wanted to express the 

concern of many people in India and UK for immediate steps towards regulating greenhouse gas 

emissions to save future generations. This has been put in an open letter to the Prime Minister, 

which you will find attached. 

 

In continuation of many padyatras carried out in India in late September, Pushpanath 

Krishnamurthy, one of our associates began his march from London to Glasgow on October 2nd to 

the COPP 26. Before reaching Scotland on the 31st October, Pushpanath Krishnamurthy has heard 

from more than 5000 people in different cities and towns across the UK, who are calling for a 

Climate Emergency. Pushpanath Krishnamurthy has used a 30-day march in the UK to show the 

wisdom of Gandhi of “living simply so others can simply live”. Each day, he has repeatedly 

mentioned that people can begin at home and make the changes necessary for curbing 



environmental catastrophe. If this is also met with the appropriate international/national policies, 

genuine change for greater sustainability is possible. 

 

We hope that these discussions at the COP 26 Summit are met with success. It is a historic moment 

to prevent catastrophic consequences for future generations.  

 

With regards, 

 

Rajagopal, P.V. 

Jai Jagat India/International 

Founder Ekta Parishad 

Convenor of Sarvodaya Samaj 

 

 

 

 

 


